From: Karen Pickersgill <karen.pickersgill5@gmail.com>
Date: 12 May 2023 at 09:23:41 BST
To: Rajendra Joshi <secretary.theirregulars@ldwa.org.uk>
Cc: Alan Tinker <chairman.theirregulars@ldwa.org.uk>, Andy Mohun-Smith <amohun77@gmail.com>, "Bill Milbourne (Secretary)" <secretary.ldwa@gmail.com>, Julie Cribb <julie.cribb99@gmail.com>
Subject: The Irregulars' Revised Constitution
﻿Hi Raj,

Hope the Marsden Moors Marathon went well last Sunday - you had some very nice weather for it!

I can confirm that The Irregulars’ Revised Constitution (attached) was approved by the NEC at our meeting on Saturday 6th May. 

As you are aware, the Memorandum of Understanding, which was agreed in September 2022, sets out conditions relating to the small number of non-LDWA members of The Irregulars’ Subscribing Group (attached). I understand that clarification is required in relation to the first point in the MoU. The intention behind this point is that, with the exception of this small number of historical non-LDWA members of The Irregulars’ Subscribing Group, all members of this group must be members of the LDWA with effect from the introduction of the agreement. This precludes anyone joining The Irregulars Subscribing Group who are not members of the LDWA and prevents existing members of The Irregulars Subscribing Group from remaining with this group if they leave the LDWA.

We trust this is the committee’s understanding and that the group is operating in accordance with the above. On the assumption that this is the case, the NEC continues to respect the wish not to disclose the names of the non-LDWA members of The Irregulars’ Subscribing Group. 

If any further clarification is required, or if you wish to discuss this further, don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kind Regards, 
Karen



